
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting March 2, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present : Dave Blakesley, Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette 
 
The replacement door estimate provided by Chris was briefly discussed. 
 
The roofing estimates from R&H, RCI, Carney and Rivet were discussed. A motion was made 
to provide the Selectboard on March 2 a budget number for the project of $90,000. It was 
passed 4 – 0.  Art offered to begin work on the specs for the bidding process. 
 
Toward the Green Communities grant money, we are still waiting for the MassSave energy 
assessment report with their recommendations. On February 20 in an email Bob Haines 
indicated that the final numbers would be 6 – 8 weeks out due to the director of the municipal 
program at Eversource having been out sick. In the meantime, we can begin looking at the 
application process.  Barbara to look at documentation that had been provided, and ask to 
meet with Cheryl to look into the online form. 
 
Refinishing the town hall floor was discussed as something we should implement and it will 
also be a recommendation to the Selectboard on March 2.  Dave is getting estimates. 
 
The next meeting will be on March 11, 2020 at 5:30. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:03 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 
 
 


